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Anderson Corporation Helps for Dream Room Project

Arizona Foothills Magazine and Jerry Meek from Desert Star Construction is proud to announce that Anderson Corporation is providing all new
windows and doors for the Dream Room Project at unbelievably discounted price! We could not have done this without their support and cannot
wait to see the finished product! 

 

Today Greg Lucas (left) and Edward Hercel of Anderson Windows and Doors (center) came to the Desert Star Construction office with a check
in the amount of $1,000 to help the Dream Room Project and presented it to Jerrk Meek (right)! Overall Anderson Construction donated $15,000
total! 
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